
Dear Parents, 
  
This week we have used alliteration and onomatopoeia in poems about animals. The whole 
class wrote their ideas down on large pieces of paper which had pictures of different 
animals on. They loved looking at each others' ideas and the funny alliterations especially 
for 'p'... 
The following day we used these to write our own poems called The Zoo. They were 
brilliant! The class certainly have got the idea of using alliteration and onomatopoeia! 
  
In maths we continued using 'exchange' in subtraction and as this is becoming more 
accurate, I have been able to make the questions more complex during the week.  
  
On Wednesday we had our first transition into Year 3. This week I went with the class and 
we made a flower and wrote sentences about ourselves for Mr Brown on each petal. It was 
nice to be in there all together, they had a good look round and sat at the tables. We also 
looked where we'll hang out coats and where the reading books and homework goes. Next 
week they'll be spending the afternoon in Year 3 with Mr Brown.  
  
Next week is Sports Week in school. We have the Long Distance event on Tuesday, some 
sports related maths challenges and finally we have Sports Day on Friday. The children are 
welcome to wear trainers for this. 
  
As part of our 'Along the Pilgrims Way' topic I am taking the class on a circular walk of 
Lenham on Tuesday 11the July at 1pm. If you would like to come please let me know next 
week. 
  
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
English Leader 
Lenham Primary School 
  
 


